
April
1st- Rocksteady Concert to parents
3rd- Rocksteady Concert to parents
4th- Easter Church Service at St Matthew’s
4th- Children’s last day in school
22nd- Inset Day
23rd- Children return to school for summer term
25th- Superhero Day to raise money for Elliott’s
Army

May
WB 12th- Year 6 SATS week
21st- National Numeracy Day- more details to
follow
WB 26th- Half Term Week

June
“24th- Sports Day (KS1- am, KS2- pm)

July
2nd- Transition Day to new classes

NEWSLETTER

Badgers 97.00%

Squirrels 87.59%

Chimps 90.5%

Hedgehogs 80.33%

Dolphins 96.88%

Foxes 96.33%

Giraffes 94.19%

Jaguars 98.39%

Koalas 97.5%

Lemurs 90.5%

Meerkats 89.69%

Sharks 96.00%

Tigers 90.36%

Wombats 92.67%

Zebras 99.00%

UPCOMING KEY DATES

21.03.25

ATTENDANCE (%)
W/C: 10/03/25 TO 14/03/25
WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE IS 93.73%

Another excellent week of celebrating outstanding examples of our school GROW standards. Well done to all of
the GROWth Award winners chosen by their teachers.  

GROW AWARD

EYFS and Key Stage 1 GROWth award winners: Noah,
Haddy, Betsy, Benjamin, William, Sophie and Shannon

Key Stage 2 GROWth award winners: 
Alexander, Lily, Reuben, Evie, Harrison, Isabelle, Lauren,
James and William



This week in the forest, we have been thinking
about our own homes and how people in other
countries live. We made different dens, turning
them into homes thinking about how we can
make them weatherproof and accessible to all.
We have also been thinking about the people
who live in the houses. Children have considered
what profession they would like to do when they
are older. The children made restaurants, stages
and army bases. 
Year six built a little village around their tent that
they had erected the other week. Year 1 made
bug and squirrel hotels.
EYFS had a great time tree climbing, and some
children were brave enough to tackle the zip
wire. The children showed confidence, skill and
safety in risky play as they tackled the climb.
Lots of smiley, confident children went back into
school after a great forest school session!
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NEWS FROM THE FOREST
A big well done to
Lilly, who did
brilliantly in her
gymnastics
competition last
Saturday. She
achieved 2  second
place medals,   1
fourth place medal
and and 1  fifth
place medal. It
looks like you’ve
worked really hard,
Lilly!

GROWING BEYOND SCHOOL

Aryanna took part in another dance competition last
Sunday. She came 2nd in her acro solo, 1st in her
acro duet and first in two of her troupe dances and
she has qualified for the nationals for all. Wow,
Aryanna! Such great achievements. We can’t wait to
hear about how you get on at the nationals! Keep
us updated!

Macie has successfully
completed her gymnastics
assessment for vault and
rebound, earning a well-
deserved silver medal and
certificate. We are
incredibly proud of you,
great job Macie.



Caterpillars Class 
This week, we have continued our exploration of
life cycles and have been exploring the life cycle
of a chicken. Edward from Caterpillar Class
shared some lovely photos with us of the
chickens he has at his house! He shared with us
how the life cycle works, what his chickens eat
and how to care for them! Thank you for your
amazing insight Edward and thank you to
Edward's mummy for sharing some great
pictures with us!

We created our own chicken life cycles and
crafted our own chickens using different
materials.
We have enjoyed the sunshine this week whilst
playing duck duck goose, enhancing our ball
skills and working together to stack the large
blocks. 
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 PRESCHOOL NEWS
Butterflies Class
This week in butterflies we have been
learning all about Spring. Throughout the
week, the children have taken part in group
discussions on the seasonal changes which
take place and the baby animals which are
born. The children have used various types
of pasta to represent the life cycle of a
butterfly, and they have taken part in
observational painting whilst creating
pictures of some lovely spring flowers. The
children have continued last week’s interest
of Science by taking part in a colour
changing daffodil experiment, and they have
explored growth whilst setting cress seeds.
The butterflies have been busy whilst using
a range of materials to create birds nests,
and they have used their imaginations whilst
playing in our seasonal themed vets. The
children were also lucky enough to
conclude the week with a lovely visit from
one of our Preschool parents who is a
veterinary nurse and came to speak to the
children about her job role.

  PRESCHOOL NEWS

TRI GOLF CHAMPIONS!
On Tuesday 18th March some our year 5/6
students attended the Lincolnshire Tri Golf
tournament. They completed a series of challenges
in the morning and match play in the afternoon,
competing against 13 other schools. At the end of
the day, they came away Lincolnshire schools Tri
Golf champions for the 3rd year in a row! They
played some excellent golf and improved from
start to finish. Well done to all 🏆
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NOTICES

Find out what financial support is available
to you with our quick and easy allowances
calculator! 👏

What you need to do:

✔ Select your experience level
✔ Choose the age range of the children
you may care for
✔ Indicate the number of children you’d
like to foster

Fostering is as much of a part-time or full-
time career as it is a rewarding life choice.
When you become an approved foster
carer and have a child placed in your care,
you will be given an allowance for each
child placed with you, as well as additional
allowances for the care you are providing.

Try the calculator here →
https://fosterwithpeterborough.org.uk/ben
efit/financial-calculator/

https://fosterwithpeterborough.org.uk/benefit/financial-calculator/
https://fosterwithpeterborough.org.uk/benefit/financial-calculator/

